BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM. MASS.

Meeting of October 31, 1968. Members present: - Gerard L. Daigle, Vice-Chairman Michele S. Parisi

Because there was no quorum, no official business was transacted.

Maurice Morin showed a plan of lot A already owned by the Bellingham Housing Authority plus an additional parcel of 3,937 ft. + to be deeded to them and become a part of said Lot A. The additional land is on Depot Street and is not a building lot.

Morin also showed a plan of Dal-Mor Realty showing entrance from So. Main Street to Norma Circle. He said he would return at the next meeting for signatures of the board for recording purposes in regards to both plans.

Frank Thomas discussed the building of apartments out of existing buildings on his land, located on Hixon Street and Hartford Ave. The first application was made for two apartments before new regulations became effective. A request Jewel family Goan M. Giard, Clerk

Muchely Hours for two additional apartments would have to go before the Board of Appeals because new area requirements are now in effect.